Fwd: Horses on peaks island

Permitting and Inspections

 buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Sep 21, 2017 8:08 AM

Posted in group: Zoning

------ Forwarded message ----------From: **Jen** <jen73005@yahoo.com> Date: Tue, Sep 19, 2017 at 4:27 PM Subject: Horses on peaks island To: permitting@portlandmaine.gov

Hearing

Dear Members of the Board,

I am writing in support of the continuing use of the horse farm belonging to Thomas Covington Johnson on Ballfield Rd on Peaks Island.

I understand horses are required to have shelter by Maine Law, and I support the horse owners and the landowner providing that shelter.

I believe the farm and the open space contribute to our quality of life on the island.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sent from my iPhone

.